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Message

From: Prendergast, Thomas F. [Thomas.Prendergast@stvinc.com]

Sent: 5/25/2019 8:15:30 AM

To: Manconi, John [John.Manconi@ottawa.ca]

CC: Morgan, Michael (Transit) [michaelj.morgan@ottawa.ca]; Charter, Troy [Troy.Charter@ottawa.ca]; Begin, Jocelyne

[Jocelyne.Begin@ottawa.ca]; Gaul, Larry [Lawrence.Gaul@stvinc.com]; Dwyer, Brian P. [Brian.Dwyer@stvinc.com]
Subject: Re: Switch 329 Disturbed

John (et al) -

With as many switch problems being experienced at the same time | would find it difficult to believe that the switch
problems are mechanical (track side not signal side) and not signal related, but that is a comment made by someone
hundreds of miles away.

What seems like an “all of a sudden” occurrence you seem to be experiencing a fairly large increase in failures on the
Thames side of things. That many failures at one time is NOT coincidental. If the repair or “cure” is changing out of
cards be very wary.

In any case, as John says jump onit.

Tom Prendergast
Sent from my iPhone

On May 25, 2019, at 7:23 AM, Manconi, John <ighn.Manconi@ottawa.ca> wrote:

*“*This e-mail is from outside STV

Lots of switch issues today again. I spoke to Peter last night about it and just now. He’s got Bruce Howie on it.
Told him we need a full court press on switches again as it’s creeped back up. My bet - either Claude is not
doing maintenance again or weather. Please jump all over this - Michael include it in your workshop this week.
Get Outlook for 108

From: McCaffrey, Tara

Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2019 7:17:04 AM

To: >PTE - TS - TO - OC Enhanced Line 1 Incident Reporting
Subject: Switch 329 Disturbed

Please be advised, switch 328 has gone disturbed.

it has been reported to helpdesk.

Mainline is currently short turning trains at STL until the switch has been cleared.
Updates to follow.

ERC T. McCaffrey

This e-mail originates from the City of Ottawa e-mail system. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or
the information it contains by other than the intended recipient(s) is unauthorized. Thank you.

Le présent courriel a été expédié par le systéme de courriels de la Ville d'Ottawa. Toute distribution, utilisation
ou reproduction du courriel ou des renseignements qui s'y trouvent par une personne autre que son destinataire
prévu est interdite. Je vous remercie de votre collaboration.
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